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NOTIFICATION
Corrigendum
[bookmark: spsDateCommunication][bookmark: spsDateReception][bookmark: bmkDelegation][bookmark: spsMember]The following communication, received on 13 February 2023, is being circulated at the request of the Delegation of Brazil.

_______________


	[bookmark: spsTitle]Draft Resolution number 1139, 16 January 2023

	[bookmark: spsMeasure]The notification G/SPS/N/BRA/2130 does not relate to a SPS matter, and should therefore be considered null and void.

	[bookmark: spsTextAvailableNNA][bookmark: spsTextAvailableNEP]Text(s) available from: [ ] National Notification Authority, [X] National Enquiry Point. Address, fax number and e-mail address (if available) of other body:

	[bookmark: spsTextSupplierAddress]Assessoria de Assuntos Internacionais – AINTE 
International Affairs Office
Agência Nacional de Vigilância Sanitária – Anvisa
Brazilian Health Regulatory Agency
Tel: +(55 61) 3462 5402/5404/5406
E-mail: rel@anvisa.gov.br
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